
 

Our Mission Statement 
 

“Guided by the Holy Spirit, All Saints-Todos los Santos Parish Family is called to live and Proclaim the Good News.              
Our Roman Catholic Parish values our multicultural diversity and strives to be a community of Disciples of Christ. We seek 
to reflect the joy of the Risen Christ, who dwells in all of us, with every aspect of Parish Life through prayer, worship,          
family life and charity.” 
 

 

Declaración de Nuestra Mision 
 

“Guiada por el Espíritu Santo, la familia parroquial de All Saints-Todos los Santos está llamada a vivir y proclamar la 
Buena Nueva. Nuestra parroquia Católica Romana valora nuestra  diversidad multicultural y se esfuerza por ser una       
comunidad de Discípulos de Cristo. Buscamos reflejar la alegría de Cristo resucitado, que habita en todos nosotros, con 
todos los aspectos de la vida parroquial a través de la oración, la adoración, la vida familiar y la caridad ". 

                                               515 South Main St. Waterbury, CT 06706   

                                        Parish Office: 203-756-4439    Fax: 203-754-3244   

 Office: Monday - Wednesday 9am-4pm  Thursday 9am-8pm  Friday 9am-3pm   

    Email: parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org    Website: www.allsaintswtby.org                      

                        Our Lady of Lourdes 

Monday - Saturday at 8am (English)            

Saturday Vigil at 4pm (English) 

Sunday at 9am (English) 
 

         Shrine of Saint Anne 

Monday - Friday at 9am (English) 

Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday  

6:30 pm (Spanish) 

Saturday at 6pm (Spanish) 

Sunday - 8:30 am, 12:30pm & 5:00pm (Spanish) 

Sunday at 10:30 am (English) 

 October 11, 2020 
Rev. Diego A. Jiménez, Pastor  

Rev. Eric M. Zuñiga, Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Ronald  A. Ferraro (Senior)   

 Deacons: Alex Lopez  

Edwin Lopez and Angelo Moriello 

 MASS SCHEDULE 

Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday - 6:30pm 

Sunday - 10:30am in English 

Sunday - 12:30pm in Spanish 

 All Saints/Todos los Santos Parish Shrine 

 of St. Anne & Our Lady of Lourdes 

 

 

 All Saints-Todos los Santos 

 

 Pope Francis@Pontifex  

 @ArchbishopBlair 

 

 STREAMED MASS ON FACEBOOK AND YOUTUBE 

                          FOLLOW US  

mailto:parishoffice@allsaintswtby.org


PARISH PRAYER LINE /PETICIÓN DE ORACIÓN 

Bob: 203-573-0032 
 

Josefina Luis: 203-597-1601 or 203-217-2916 

             Our Lady of Lourdes Mass Intentions 

Saturday, October 10  
4:00pm  † Domenic & Albina Moffo req by Son & Family   
 
Sunday, October 11 
9:00am  † Kay Lattanzio req by Mary Ellen 
  
Monday, October 12  
8:00am  † Albina Moffo req by Maria & John Slavin  
 
Tuesday, October 13  
8:00am    All Saints Parish Family 
 
Wednesday, October 14 - St. Callistus I, Pope and Martyr  
8:00am  † Father George Lauretti 
 
Thursday, October 15 - St. Teresa of Jesus, Virgin and Doctor of the 
Church  
8:00am  Souls in Purgatory  
 
Friday, October 16 - St. Hedwig, Religious; St. Margaret Mary                   
Alacoque, Virgin  
8:00am    All Healthcare Workers  
   
Saturday, October 17 - St. Ignatius of Antioch, Bishop and Marty  
8:00am    All Saints Parish Family  
4:00pm † Joseph Chmielnicki, Sr. (20th Anniversary Memorial)  
                req by son Joe               
Sunday, October 18 
9:00am  † Charles Baranowski Jr. (2nd Anniv. Mem.) req by Family 

 Marriage Banns  
Juan Manuel Pomaquiza  & Digna Nelly Castro 

                 Shrine of St. Anne Mass Intentions 

Saturday, October 10 
6:00pm   † Petra Gonzalez req by Luz and Frank Batista & family 
               
Sunday, October 11 
8:30am   † Elba & Luis Padua req by family 
10:30am † Anthony Cosenza req by Angela & Robert Blain  
12:30pm    Birthday thanksgiving for Juan A. Garcia &  
                  Juan A. Garcia, Jr. req by Soledad Vazquez & family  
 5:00pm     The health of Nicasia Perez Sanchez and 
               † Yolanda Hernandez Perez  req by Maria Elena Sanchez 
  
Monday, October 12  
9:00am   † Pablo Rodriguez & Matilde Cardona req by  
                  daughter Maria Thompson  
                           
Tuesday, October 13 
9:00am   † Minerva Lopez req by family 
6:30pm   † Josefina Vargas req by Miguel Vargas & family 
 

Wednesday, October 14 - St. Callistus I, Pope and Martyr  
9:00am      
6:30pm  † Jose Francisco, Milagros & Francisco R. Diaz  
                  req by Antonia Peterson 
                
Thursday, October 15 - St. Teresa of Jesus, Virgin and Doctor of the 
Church  
9:00am   
6:30pm   † Beatriz Arias req by daughter Nelsida Collado  
  
Friday, October 16 - St. Hedwig, Religious; St. Margaret Mary               
Alacoque, Virgin  
9:00am   
 
Saturday, October 17 - St. Ignatius of Antioch, Bishop and Marty  
6:00pm    † Alberto Lopez req by Norma Ruiz 
              
Sunday, October 18 
8:30am    † Jorge Torres Sr., & Jorge Torres Jr., req by family 
10:30am  †  Massimo Saturno (7th Anniv. Mem.) &  
                † Edmondo Saturno (39th Anniv. Mem.) req by family 
12:30pm  † Luis Alberto Santiago req by Arlene Santiago  
 5:00pm   † Rogelio Garcia Garcia (25th Anniv. Mem.)                                                                          
                   req by Juan Garcia, Soledad & children  

We extend our sincere sympathy and  

prayers to the families in the passing on 

of… 

Reverend George Lauretti,  Biase Izzi, David Giroux  

Rose Mary Thomas, and Giocondina Polletta   

 

May their souls and the souls of all the faithful                                    

departed, through the mercy of God, rest in peace.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Twenty-Eighth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

 As the king continued to invite guests to the 

wedding feast until the hall was filled, Jesus continues to 

invite young men to join his banquet feast as priests or 

religious. Are you one of those special persons receiving 

this invitation? To learn more about discerning a 

vocation to priesthood or religious life, call Fr. Michael 

Casey, Director of Vocations, Archdiocesan Pastoral 

Center, Tel. 860- 761-7456, e-mail vocations@aohct.org 

or visit the web at www.hartfordpriest.com.  

OUR LADY OF LOURDES 
 

Missalettes are available for parishioners to take 
and keep.  You can bring in with you when you 
attend Mass.  Please do not leave them in the 
pew or on the tables after you have used them.  
All used missalettes that are left in the Church 
will be disposed of.   

http://www.hartfordpriest.com


 

 

World Mission Sunday is Next Week!  
We are called through our Baptism to be part of the 
Church’s missionary efforts, through prayer, self-
sacrifice, and support of the Mission Church through  
material aid.  
 
This year, Pope Francis asks us to respond to that call, 
saying, “Here I Am, Send Me!” To “send” ourselves, 
we can:  
 
PRAY for  the Church’s worldwide missionary work  
 
OFFER financial HELP and CHARITY through the 
collection for the Society for the Propagation of the Faith 
for vulnerable communities throughout Asia, Africa,         
Latin America and the Pacific Islands.  

 

 

 
 

 
 

Your blessings received from God 
and shared for the support of your 
Parish and missions is greatly                
appreciated!  

Twenty-eighth Sunday in Ordinary Time             October 11, 2020 

 

ALL ARE INVITED!  

Mark your calendar 
NOW for the 2020 Annual Social Justice Gathering and 
Awards event – REIMAGINED!  

Join the Office for Catholic Social Justice Ministry on 
Zoom, Tuesday, October 20, for a special VIRTUAL 
gathering. Festivities will include a keynote address by 
Kimberly Mazyck from Catholic Charities USA, “Grab 
Your Knapsack – We have a House to Build,” annual 
Social Justice Awards, comments by Archbishop Blair, and 
OCSJM updates by Lynn Campbell, OCSM Director.  

BYO Appetizer for the 6:30 social hour! Program will 
begin at 7 pm.  

Registration is FREE for all but is required. We hope you’ll 
join us on October 20th. To register or for more 
information, visit: http://www.catholicsocialjustice.org/
annualdinnergathering.html.  

  
 
 
 

First Communion 
 

For children in 3rd-8th grades  
 

Register online by going to the parish website or on               
Facebook (All Saints/Todos los Santos Religious Education) 
 

Cost is $25 for each child and $15 each additional 
child per family. 
 

Options are classes in the Pastoral Center or               
virtual from 9:00-10:15am starting Sunday,              
October 11th. 
 

Any additional questions email Cynthia at: 
AllSaintsReligiousEducation@gmail.com or call/
text (203) 232-0466  

       ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 
 

Confirmation Program 
Class will begin on Sunday, October 11th at 
10:00 am at Our Lady of Lourdes Church 
hall. 
 

For more information call Raul Santiago at                      
203-768-9926 or the parish office at 203-756-4439. 
 

This year class will be only for youth in the second 
year of formation. No registration is required since 
the students would have been registered from the 
previous year. 

Senior Hours at St. Mary Hospital 
 
Saint Mary’s Hospital has instituted “Senior Hours” in 
the Emergency Department. During the hours of  
6 – 8:00 am, patients 60 years of age and older will be 
immediately provided a bed, without time in the               
waiting room, minimizing their exposure to other                
patients. They will be triaged at bedside. 
  
In addition to Senior Hours, these are some of the      
specific steps we’re taking to help keep you safe: 
  

 Screening & Testing 

 Required Masking 

 COVID-Free Zones 

 Social Distancing 

 Enhanced Cleaning 
  
Your health and wellbeing is of the utmost priority, 
because nothing’s more important to us than you. 

Effective October 15, 2020 the parish office will be 
open until 8:00pm on Thursdays only.  
  
This will give the opportunity for those unable to 
contact the office during regular work hours to call, 
drop off forms, etc. 



 
 
 
primera Comunión  
Para niños en 3er a 8vo grado  
 

Regístrese en línea yendo al sitio web de la parroquia o en Facebook (All Saints/Todos los Santos Religious 
Education) 
 

El costo es de $25 cada niño y $15 por cada niño adicional por familia. 
 

Clases comienzan el domingo 11 de octubre-opción es clases en el Centro Pastoral o virtual de 
9:00-10:15am . 
 

Para mas información contacte a Cynthia Santiago por correo electrónico:  
AllSaintsReligiousEducation@gmail.com o por texto/llamada al 203-232-0466 

                                                                      ~~~~~~~~~~~~~~~ 

Programa  de Confirmación 
La clase comenzará el domingo 11 de octubre a las 10:00 am en el salón de la iglesia Nuestra 
Sra. de Lourdes (Our Lady of Lourdes). 
Para mas información llame a Raúl Santiago al 203-768-9926 o la oficina parroquial al 203-756-4439. 
 

Este año las clases será solo para jóvenes de segundo año de formación. No se requiere registro ya que los  
estudiantes se habrían registrado desde el año anterior. 

ADMINISTRACIÓN: TIEMPO, TALENTO, TESORO 
 

¡El Domingo Mundial de las Misiones es la próxima 
semana!  Estamos llamados a través de nuestro 
Bautismo a ser parte de los esfuerzos misioneros de la 
Iglesia, a través de la oración, el autosacrificio y el apoyo 
de la Iglesia Misionera mediante la ayuda material. 
 

Este año, el Papa Francisco nos pide que respondamos a 
ese llamado, diciendo: "¡Aquí me tienes, mándame a mi!" 
Para "enviarnos" a nosotros mismos, podemos:  
 

ORAR por  la obra misionera mundial de la Iglesia  
 

OFRECER AYUDA financiera y CARIDAD a través 
de la Sociedad para la Propagación de la Fe para las 
comunidades vulnerables de Asia, África, América Latina 
y las islas del Pacifico.  

 

 

¡Sus bendiciones recibidas de Dios y 
compartidas para el apoyo de su  
parroquia y misiones son muy agradecidas! 

Cuenta de octubre 2020 
 
Como en el pasado, estaremos           
llevando a cabo nuestros conteos de 
octubre para el 2020.  Los ujieres 
contaran la asistencia de feligreses para el fin de 
semana del 17 de octubre en ambas iglesias. 

Horas para personas mayores en el hospital 
St. Mary  
 
Saint Mary's Hospital ha instituido "Horas para              
personas mayores" en el Departamento de                            
Emergencias. Durante las horas de 6 - 8:00 am, a los 
pacientes de 60 años o más se les proporcionará                    
inmediatamente una cama, sin tiempo en la sala de 
espera, minimizando su exposición a otros pacientes. 
Serán clasificados junto a la cama. 
 
Además de las horas para personas mayores, estos son 
algunos de los pasos específicos que estamos tomando 
para ayudarlo a mantenerse seguro: 
 
 Detección y prueba 
 Enmascaramiento requerido 
 Zonas libres de COVID 
 Distanciamiento social 
 Limpieza mejorada 
 
Su salud y bienestar es de máxima prioridad, porque 
nada es más importante para nosotros que usted. 

A partir del 15 de octubre de 2020, la oficina                         
parroquial estará abierta los jueves hasta las 8 p.m. 
  
Esto les dará la oportunidad a aquellos que no puedan 
comunicarse con la oficina durante el horario laboral 
regular para llamar, entregar formularios, etc. 



    

    Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

Offer your anxieties, worries, gratitude, for an end to 
the pandemic or simply contemplate the Lord in 
prayerful silence. 
 

The Blessed Sacrament is displayed for adoration every 
day from the rectory window  facing the parking lot at 
Our Lady of Lourdes church from 8am to 8pm.   
 

Come and visit with the Lord from your car! 

Sharing the Gospel with Children 
 
Imagine your father invited 200 
children and adults to your                  
birthday party. He sent a limou-
sine to pick them up, but they 
would not come. They tore up the 
car and beat up the driver. So your father sent a bus 
to the nearest children's home and homeless shelter. 
The bus took everyone to the party. Each person had 
a great time. How we act on earth gets us ready to go 
to God's party in heaven.  
 

Prayer 
Holy Spirit, help me to be ready for the big party in 
heaven.  
 

Something to Draw 
Draw everyone having a fun eating and playing at your 
birthday party.  
 

Mission for the Week 
Every day I will say, "Here I am, Lord. How may I help 
you?"  
 
©2007 LPiResourceCenter.com 

EVERYDAY STEWARDSHIP - RECOGNIZE GOD IN 

YOUR ORDINARY MOMENTS 

 

Respond with Love 

 

Do you remember a time when you spent much time 

or money on a surprise or gift for someone else and 

they failed to appreciate it? We do open ourselves up 

to disappointment if our expectations do not match 

the response. Perhaps we reached down deep to share 

a part of ourselves only to encounter apathy and                   

insensitivity. That can hurt even if the person ignoring 

our gesture meant no ill will toward us. 

 

What must God feel like when we fail to respond to 

what He has done for us. We probably do not                  

purposefully slight God, but perhaps we are so busy 

and mindless that it becomes impossible to be                     

responsive and mindful. We can miss the gift of God 

which is right before our eyes. 

 

It is very difficult to be a good steward if we do not 

intentionally choose to be mindful. We miss the                   

important stuff in life, and we neglect those placed in 

our path as gifts to enrich our lives. If we are to live as 

Jesus asks, we must work on focusing our eyes of faith 

on the things that matter and the gifts we have been 

given. If we are made in the image of God, I suppose 

we can guess how God might feel when His gifts are 

not acknowledged, or His love not returned. If I reflect 

on the One who loves me more than anyone, how can 

I choose to not offer my love in return? 

 

— Tracy Earl Welliver, MTS 
 

©LPi 

WHY DO WE DO THAT?  
 

Question: Does chewing gum break the fast 
before Communion? 
 

Answer: 
If you look in Canon Law or in the Catechism, there is no 
mention of chewing gum. I guess it does not rate the                 
attention of the universal church! The Church requires us 
to fast for one hour before we receive the Eucharist.        
Basically, we are to refrain from food and drink, not             
including water or medicine. There are also exceptions for 
people who are ill. Overall, the fast is intended for us to 
prepare ourselves to receive the Eucharist and in some 
small way to literally as well as spiritually hunger for 
what we are about to receive. Chewing gum, while not 
really food, does at least break the spirit of the fast.                 
Besides that, it is a distraction and rude. What do you do 
with the gum when it is time to receive Communion?              
People have actually come to the  altar chewing away, 
oblivious to what they were doing or Who they were                  
receiving. At best, it is distracting and irreverent. At 
worst, it adds a barrier to giving our best to receiving 
God's best. 


